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Mr. White’s Newsletter (continued)

December 17-21, 2012


I hope that you all had a nice and restful weekend!!! 
Reminders: 
Please make sure that you got the letter I sent home last week about our Christmas Party and helping send supplies – if you do not want your child to participate, please send me a note by Tuesday, Dec. 18th (I will come up with another fun activity not related to Christmas for he/she to do). Thanks!

We will have early dismissal for students on Friday, Dec. 21th at 1:00 p.m. Christmas Holidays will be from Dec. 24th to Jan 2nd  and students will return to school on Thursday, Jan 3rd. I hope that everyone has a safe and blessed holiday season. 

The PTO Santa Shop is Monday and Tuesday, December 17th and 18th – items will range from $1.00 to $15.00. Our class will visit the Santa shop on Tuesday. (
We will have a Solar System Science Test on Wednesday, December 19th – please see the study guide to help your child review for this test.

No DMR Homework this week (
DMR Quiz will be Thursday this week instead of Friday. 

I also wanted to wish everyone a safe and happy holiday. I hope that everyone gets everything that they want out of this wonderful holiday season. It is such a great time for personal reflection and a time for building the happiest of memories. Please take time to relax and enjoy this time with your family, friends, and children. From my home to yours – HAPPY HOLIDAYS!!! 

 Your child should have an AR book to read nightly. 
If you need to meet with me, you can call the office at 682-6500. You can also email me at jwhite @shelbyed.k12.al.us. My normal conference time is 10:30-11:00 daily. 
It is essential to know your multiplication facts for 4th grade math. They will not be successful in 4th grade math if they do not know their multiplication facts. Please make sure that your child is learning their multiplication facts (focus on facts 0-9). They should be studying them nightly. 
WORD STUDY WORDS

(prefixes re, un, non)
1. rebuild
2. unsteadily

3. nonsense

4. remainder

5. unpredictable

6. nonprofit

7. nonexistent

8. unpleasant

9. reveal

10. unhappy

Weekly Homework:
Our children MUST know their multiplication facts for them to be successful in 4th grade math. PLEASE, PLEASE, PLEASE be studying them nightly with your child so they can have a productive year in math (just focus on facts 0-9). They will review them regularly through a computer program called FASTTMATH here at school but they need to also review them at home. Thank you in advance for all of your help with this.

Monday- Finish classwork, study multiplication facts for 10 minutes, and read 20 minutes.

Tuesday- Study for your science test. Finish classwork, study multiplication facts for 10 minutes, and read 20 minutes.
Wednesday- Science test. Study for your word study test and DMR test. Finish classwork, study multiplication facts for 10 minutes, and read 20 minutes.
Thursday- Word Study Quiz. DMR Quiz. Study multiplication facts for 10 minutes, and read 20 minutes.
Friday- Please try to study your facts for 30 minutes and try to read at least one hour this weekend. Enjoy your holiday (((
Email: jwhite@shelbyed.k12.al.us
Study your multiplication facts nightly!!!
Please remember to ask your child for all notes, reminders, and newsletters each Monday!!!!
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